
Hello,

This week, we have been reflecting on one of our core values: Contribution to the
Community. Across the school we have many different ways that children contribute to the
school community. Such as: being a Play Leader, being an Eco Warrior, being part of the Job
Centre, being a member of the Primary Leadership Team.

We also contribute to the wider community in a variety of ways. We work with the Saffron
Wombles to go litter picking in the local community. Some of the children have been involved
in the Saving Saffron Brook project. We also work alongside the daycare centre for service
users with Profound and multiple learning disabilities: Kaleidoscope. You will see a flyer for
their upcoming Christmas Fete. If you would like to be a stall holder, then please contact
Melanie on 0116 4786957 or email melanilynch@praxiscare.org.uk
We will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 22nd November for a chocolate donation which
will be donated to Kaleidoscope for their chocolate tombola.

We also support many charities. We work alongside Community Wishes which is a local
charity that supports families in Leicester and Leicestershire. We also support national
charities such as Macmillan, Children in Need, The Royal British Legion and Comic Relief.

We would like to say a huge thank you for all of your support in these contributions to the
community.

Remembrance Day – Poppies. 
Poppies will be on sale from Monday 4th November. We have a range of items 
on sale with suggested donations ranging from 50p to £1. The items will be on 
sale at break times and lunch times.

Have a great weekend,

Miss Rebecca Smith.
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Friday 15th November – Children in 
Need
Friday 15th November – School Nurse 
Session - Supporting your anxious child
Friday 22nd November – School Nurse 
Session - Healthy Bladder
Friday 22nd November – Non-uniform 
day with chocolate donation 

Attendance

Character muscle of the week
Independence:
Being able to do things on your own.

Friends of Knighton Mead 
#collaboration #community

CHILDREN IN NEED

On Friday 15th November we will be celebrating 
Children in Need.

We will be having a non-uniform day with a 
suggested donation of £1.

We are also asking every child to bring in a 
penny (1p) to see if we can make a giant Pudsey 
out of pennies. 

On Friday 15th November, we will be doing a 
sponsored run – details have been shared on 
Tapestry and your child will bring home a 
sponsorship form.

Finally, there will be a colouring competition for a 
50p entry fee. Your child will bring this home too. 

A huge congratulations 
goes to Hughenden, for 
amazing attendance and 
to Richmond for excellent 
punctuality this week.

Please remember that 
gates open at 8.40am and 
children must be in class 
by 8.50am.

Thank you,

Miss Key.

Class Attendance 
%

Hawkins 93.7%
Bloomfield 90.4%
Macaulay 92.9%

Lansdowne 97.5%
Richmond 97.8%

Hughenden 97.9%
Lothair 96.9%
Whole 
School 

Attendance 
95.3%
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